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I have voted in Oregon since 2016, Before I moved here I voted in person in 2 other 

states.  I think voting by mail saves taxpayer money. it's easier to manage, and when 

done correctly there is very, very little chance of fraud, as it has been fund out in our 

own state. Please keep mail in voting, it works! 


